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Friday 25th October 2024 

Class music lessons 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are excited that in the Spring Term we are able to provide whole class music lessons run by 

the Hertfordshire Music Service. You child will learn to play a ‘Dood’ and a ‘Toot’. These are 

lightweight clarinets and flutes which are specifically aimed at younger students. There will be 

10 sessions of 1 hour each from Wednesday 8th January, and at the end of the term the children 

will perform in a concert to parents. We will send further communication regarding this nearer 

the time but I can confirm it will be on Wednesday 26th March 2025. 

 

We are extremely grateful to the PTA who have agreed to help subsidise the cost of these 

lessons and as such they are £1.50 per week, a total of £16.50 for the term. Payment can be 

made via Arbor by Friday 13th December. 

 

Following these sessions there will be an opportunity for your child to continue to receive 

lessons in small groups from the Music Service. Further details, including the costs of these 

lessons, can be found by visiting hertsmusicservice.org.uk or by scanning the QR code 

attached to the end of this email. 

 

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me via 

admin@pirton.herts.sch.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Laura Hall 



   

 

 

 
 

 


